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In my talk I would like to briefly introduce an ALMA Korean project and proposals submitted to the ALMA
cycle 2. The project will officially start from January 1 2014, but ALMA ARC Korean node activities were
already started with three members. In fact, a town meeting for the Cycle 2 call-for-proposal was held in
Daejeon, which was a biggest town meeting in the East Asia region. A 12 year project plan was submitted
to the Korea Astronomy and Space Science Institute (KASI) and will be approved on late December, 2013.
The total number of members of the project will become about 7 at the end of 2014. As of writing of this
abstract, 10-15 Korean proposals are going to be submitted to the cycle 2. They were written by not only radio
astronomers but also IR/oprtical astronomers at universities in Korea and the KASI . I will briefly summarize
them.


